
 

Principal: Miss S Wimperis  
Middleton Road, Oldham, Greater Manchester, OL9 6BH 

0161 627 4257 |  info@westwood.theharmonytrust.org  |  www.westwood.theharmonytrust.org 
 

The Harmony Trust, an exempt charity and company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company 
number 08840373 

 

Miss Wimperis says… Parents meetings will be 

taking place during the week beginning 10th July. 

Please book an appointment via School Spider. This 

is a wonderful opportunity for the class teachers to 

share the end of school reports. 

THE HARMONY TRUST 
Westwood Academy    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Wimperis’ news 

Here are some holiday camps for your children: 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Year 6 really enjoyed crucial crew at Mahdlo, learning 

all about how to stay safe as they become more 

independent. 

 

 

 

 

 

Word of the week 
 
Change – when something or someone alters or modifies. 

 

 
Attendance Champions! 

 

Well done Year 1! 
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Stars of the week 

Year group Stars of the week Reason for the award 

Nursery  

Mustakin 

 

Fatima 

For joining in with our learning more confidently 

and trying to write some letters in his name.  

 

For being a good friend to others and playing 

nicely.  

Reception 

Umar 

 

Ghadir 

For working hard in literacy and writing super 

clues about a shark! 

For being a kind and caring friend to others.  

Year 1 
Halima 

Khadija 

For fantastic effort in her writing and trying 

to be more independent 

For beautiful handwriting and working 

independently. 

Year 2 
Harees 

Kehinde 

For fantastic, independent writing. 

For brilliant, creative writing! 

Year 3 
Adila 

Abdul 

For a super news paper report 

For a fantastic independent piece of writing 

Year 4 
Abbas 

Kausar 

For working hard on his sentence construction. 

For being resilient and determined during 

Maths! 

Year 5 
Labibah 

Riyadh 

For excellent effort in class at all times and 

being a kind and caring member of the class. 

For trying his best and showing resilience in 

Maths when completing his assessments. 

Year 6 
Salimah 

Raqqib 

For excellent hard work in the week. 

For some excellent pieces of writing. 
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What has each class been learning about this week? 

EYFS- This week Nursery have been exploring the celebration Eid. We have been 

sharing our own experiences and how we celebrate Eid at home. In Reception, we 

have been reading ‘Commotion in the Ocean’. We have been writing clues and 

guessing what sea creature our friends have described. In Maths, we have been 

counting and ordering numbers to 20.  

Year 1- This week in English, year 1 have been writing a story retell of the Knight 

who said no! In Maths, we have introduced time and looked at the days of the 

week. 

Year 2- This week, Year 2 have been revisiting adding and perfecting the column 

addition method. In English, we have been writing our own versions of ‘The 

Lighthouse Keeper’s Tea!’ writing about hilarious hobbies Mr Grinling might try! 

Year 3- This week in Year 3, We have been writing a newspaper report about the 

thief and the Egyptology museum and in maths, we have looked at perpendicular 

and parallel lines 

Year 4 – This week in English, Year 4 have been writing a newspaper report about a 

Dragon sighting in Oldham. In Maths, we have been identifying 2-D shapes. 

Year 5- This week in English, we have been writing instructions on how to make a 

monster. In Maths, we have been learning about negative numbers. 

Year 6- This week Year 6 really enjoyed crucial crew at Mahdlo, learning all about 

how to stay safe as they become more independent. We also spent time writing 

letters to local businesses asking for donations for our local fair. 
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